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07.20.2014 

what’s happening               07.20.2014 

elementary teachers needed 

We could use more volunteers in the elementary classes back in the 

Kid’s Wing for the rest of the summer, especially during first service.  

We have some really awesome kids who would love the chance to spend 

time with you.  Even if you can only help for one Sunday, we’d love to have 

you! Anything would help!  If you are interested, leave your name and 

email address on the sign up sheet at the Information Center. 

oregon christian writers conference 

The Oregon Christian Writers annual Summer Conference is being 

hosted August 4-7, 2014, at the Red Lion on the River Hotel in Portland. 

The theme will be “Writing with God: Take Heart” (Psalm 7:14 NIV). OCW 

Summer Conference is known as one of the country’s best Christian 

writers conferences, with top editors, agents, and award-winning authors 

teaching 13 intensive coaching classes and 30 workshops covering 

fiction, nonfiction, memoir, poetry, magazine articles, devotionals, 

speaking, writing for children, and marketing. The conference offers one-

on-one appointments with editors and agents, manuscript reviews, 

mentoring appointments with award-winning authors and daily worship. 

2014 Keynoters are Allen Arnold, former publisher of Thomas Nelson 

Fiction, now with Ransomed Heart Ministries, and Dan Walsh, author of 

ten novels. Tuesday lunch keynoter will be Chad Allen, Senior Editor of 

Baker Books. For information and registration, visit 

oregonchristianwriters.org  

starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on September 21st. This is a great 

opportunity to find out who we are as a church, and to find out what your 

next step should be. This is also the class to come to if you are interested 

in finding out about church membership. Lunch and childcare are 

provided. Sign-ups will start in August! 

free books 

We will be getting rid of all of the books in our lobby at the end of the 

month. If you see something you want, please feel free to take it! 


